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Attachment 2: Southern Oregon Aspire Title VI / Non-Discrimination 
Statement 

SOUTHERN OREGON ASPIRE TITLE VI NOTICE TO PUBLIC SOUTHERN 
OREGON ASPIRE TÍTULO VI COMUNICACIÓN PUBLICA 

Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 states: 

“No person in the United States shall, on the grounds of race, color, or national origin, be excluded 
from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any program or 
activity receiving Federal financial assistance.” 

Southern Oregon Aspire is committed to complying with the requirements of Title VI in all of its 
programs and activities. Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any unlawful 
discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with Southern Oregon Aspire. A complainant 
may also file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit Administration by addressing the complaint 
to the Office of Civil Rights, Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator, East Building, 5th Floor - 
TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave., SE, Washington, DC 20590. 

For more information about Southern Oregon Aspire’s Title VI/Non-Discrimination Program, including 
procedures for filing a complaint, contact the Southern Oregon Aspire Title VI Coordinator at 541-
476-8241; by e-mail to jeldred@soaspire.org; or by visiting Southern Oregon Aspire’s administrative 
offices at: 1465-B NE 7th Street, Grants Pass, Oregon 97526. 
If information is needed in another language, contact 547- 476-8241 
Si se necesita información en otro idioma de contacto 541-476-8241


